
All of our equipment has Medical Certification and are serviced 
regularly. We attend regular up-date trainings. 

We do not use Chinese Imported Equipment, as they do not reach 
British Safety Standards. 

This Industry is no longer Regulated therefore it is so important for 
public safety to choose a safe clinic. 

This Clinic is Licensed & Insured and provides treatments with CE & 
FDA Approved equipment only & although all users of class 3b & class 
4 Lasers have been deregulated from having to be regulated by the Care 

Quality Commission (CQC) in October 2010; all previous guidelines 
are followed, still having an Expert Medical Practitioner (EMP) & 

Laser Protection Adviser (LPA) onboard for complete public safety. We 
have achieved 100% excellence in every audit.  Any new regulations 

will be followed. 
 The Beauty in a Flash Clinic has attained and was awarded the 

governments Healthcare Standards Certificate. This is the most rigorous 
quality control procedure available to beauty salons/clinics who offer 
IPL/Laser or other ‘Clinical’ type services; We are proud to be one of 
only two clinics in Worcester to have been awarded this certificate. 

If you are unsure of the different types of lasers and who needs to be 
regulated by the CQC etc; please contact Manager Eileen Grantham on 

01905 354034 


